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15th July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the last day of the Summer Term and the start of the
Autumn Term.

End of Summer Term

School finishes this Friday 19th July. Pupils should arrive at the usual time in full school uniform.
We will finish at the earlier time of 12.00 noon. There will be a range of hot and cold food
available at break time but there will be no lunch service. Reg’s Coach will leave at 12.15 pm.

All pupils must be off site by 12.15 pm so please make the necessary arrangements for your child
to make their own way home or to be collected.

Start of Autumn Term

Monday 2nd September Staff Inset Day - no school for pupils

Tuesday 3rd September Year 7 Induction Day - 8.35 am - 3.00 pm
6th Form Induction Day -
Year 13: 8.35 am - 12.20 (Senior Prefects 1.15pm)
Year 12: 8.35 am - 2.30pm
No school for all other year groups

Wednesday 4th September 6th Form & Year 7 Induction surgeries (for invited
students only)
No school for all year groups

Thursday 5th September Normal school day for all pupils: 8.35 am - 3.00 pm

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Wood
Headteacher

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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